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Sent: Monday, 10 July 2023 11:55 PM

To: Records Department
Cc Clr Kun Huang
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Opposition against DA2023/0130 Organic Waste Transfer Plant at 109A Church Street, Lidcombe:

We oppose the organic waste transfer plant at 109A Church Street, Lidcombe due to the negative impact it would
have on local traffic in Auburn and Lidcombe. Reasons include:

Traffic Congestion: Adding truck traffic to already congested areas would worsen traffic conditions, leading to longer
commute times and frustration for residents and commuters.

Safety Risks: Increased truck activity raises safety concerns for pedestrians, cyclists, and drivers, increasing the risks
of accidents, particularly at intersections and narrow roadways.

Emergency Access: The plant could impede emergency vehicle access during peak traffic hours, compromising public
safety and response times.

Disruption to Local Businesses: Traffic congestion may deter potential customers from accessing local businesses,
resulting in economic losses.

Alternative Traffic Solutions: Exploring infrastructure improvements and alternative transportation options can
alleviate congestion and improve traffic flow.

In summary, the proposed organic waste transfer plant would negatively impact local traffic in Auburn and
Lidcombe, leading to congestion, safety risks, and disruptions to businesses. Alternative solutions should be
considered to minimize these adverse effects.
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